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CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines

MCNo.u,s. 2019
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES; DEPARTMENTS,
BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT;
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS; GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND/OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS;
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES, AND LOCAL WATER
DISTRICTS

SUBJECT : New Schedule of the Government Choral Competition

The Grand Finals for the Government Choral Competition, one of the major events for the
upcoming 119" Anniversary of the Philippine Civil Service, will be held at the Cultural Center
of the Philippines on 17 September 2019 instead of the previously announced schedule on
18 September 2019.

For inquiries about this event, please coordinate with CSC Regional Office IV at 02-9264450
or 02-5080377 and look for Mr. Jeffrey C. Cruz, Mr. Rodel A. Villaflor, or Ms. Ma. Cristine
Louisse C. Ramos. You may also send queries to cscro4@yahoo.com.

You may also visit the CSC website at www.csc.gov.ph [click on the 2019 PCSA thumbnail

on: the rightmost panel of the homepage] and the official CSC Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/PhilippineCivilServiceCommission.
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